Ceadi¥Shop

Junior High Leadership Experience Day
for all 6th, 7th & 8th Graders

April 9, 2022 9:00am - 3:00pm
Gurrie Middle School LaGrange, IL

Build Leadership Skills Through:
Interactive and Informative Guest Speaker
Powerful Small Group Discussions
Team Building Challenges

Meeting New Friends From Surrounding Communities
COST: $30
Includes breakfast, lunch and event T-shirt
*financial assistance is available* *limited rides available*
REGISTER NOW at https://tinyurl.com/Spring/HLC22
Questions? Contact Sarah Carr, sarahc@theleadershop.org

All District 105 COVID-19 protocols will be ahered too during conference.
Masking and social distancing will be enforced.
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GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL

Mr. Ed Hood, Principal 1001 South Spring Avenue
LaGrange, IL 60525-2798
(708) 482-2720
www.d105.net

Gurrie Middle School: Empowering students to make a difference in our world by assisting them to be self-directed, passionate, lifelong
learners.

February 4, 2022

Dear Eighth Grade Parents:

As has been the tradition at Gurrie, graduates will wear royal blue gowns with medallions on gold ribbons
around their necks. Families will purchase the gown and medallion. Payment is due by April 1%. Please
make check out to LaGrange School District 105.

I am enclosing the $26.00 purchase fee at this time.

I would like to discuss a payment plan with Mr. Hood or my child’s advisor.

Signature ) Date

Student’s Name

We are sending this home now so that families may budget and plan according to their circumstances.

Please make checks out to LaGrange School District 105.

Sincerely,
Ed Hood

Principal

Rev. 2/3/2022

Be Ready, Be Respectful, Be Safe
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Gurrie Middle School: Empowering students to make a difference in our world by assisting them to be self-directed, passionate, lifelong
learners.

Febrero 4, 2022
Queridos Padres de octavo grado:
Como tradicion de la escuela de Gurrie, los graduados tendran vatas, los graduados usaran vatas azul real

con medallones en cinta dorado alrededor del cuello. Las familias compraran la vata y el medallion. El
pago vence el 1 de Abril. Por favor haga el cheque a nombre de: LaGrange School District 105.

Estoy adjunatando la tarifa de compra de $26.00 en este momento.

Me gustaria discutir un plan de pago con Mr. Hood o el consejero de mi hijo/hija.

Firma B Fecha

Nombre de estudiante

Estamos mandando esta carta ahora para que puedan planiar de acuerdo a sus circumstancias.

Por favor haga el cheque a nombre de: LaGrange School District 105.

Sinceramente,

Ed Hood
Principal

Rdo. 2/3/2022

Be Ready, Be Respectful, Be Safe



